Item 259_3_selection internal auditor_update

From: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk <townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 29 Mar, 2023 at 12:40

To: Cllr.Benedicic@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.brossabria@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.Castelino@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.delip@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.littlemore@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.males@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.oluwasanya@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.owen@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.panvekar@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.susarla@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.nikoro@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.kinnera@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.sovago@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.mgaidia@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, cllr.greef@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

img-0.png (25.1 KB)

Dear Town Councillors,

In response to a question raised - and subsequent task set - at last night's Full Council meeting, regarding internal auditor selection procedures over multiple years, I have checked with the latest JPAG practitioners' guide (which is valid from 1st April 2023): This states on page 25, with respect to selecting an internal auditor:

4.11. There is no <u>requirement</u> to rotate auditors but the independence of the appointed person or firm should be reviewed every year with regard to; personal independence, financial independence, and professional independence.

Item 259/22-23(3) was deferred to the next Full Council meeting, and I shall adapt the wording to reflect above wording.

Kind regards, Mark

Mark Nokkert

Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer, Northstowe Town Council Email: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk Tel.: 07724588949

Website: northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

Facebook: @NorthstoweTownCouncil Twitter: @NorthstoweTC

My working hours vary from day to day, but you are most likely to catch me within the hours of 9AM-3PM and 4-6PM Mon - Fri.

Have you looked at our News Items on the Town Council website? Tell us what you would like to see included via the Contact page.

Disclaimer: If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion. The content of this email (including any attachments) is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended for the recipient specified in the message only. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. We use anti-virus software to check email, but can't ensure the data included in emails has not been infected, intercepted or corrupted. You should check the email for threats as we accept no liability for any damages from viewing this email.. By contacting the Council, you agree to your contact details being held and processed for the purpose of correspondence and services we provide. We only keep your information for as long as necessary. The content of these emails may be shared with members of the Council. For correction or removal of information we hold on you, please contact townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.